
Mice Class Newsletter 
Friday 24th January 2025 

What has happened this week?  

In Personal, Social and Emotional Development… The children thought about goals for the future and 

all decided what they would like to do when they grow up! 

Physical Development … some great balancing, rolling and climbing in gymnastics  

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  The children have enjoyed exploring the story of Goldilocks 

and the three bears 

Mathematics… This week we have learnt about balancing and used the words heavier and lighter to 

compare mass. We have begun to explore capacity too. 

Phonics—ow/ear/oi// ur  Tricky words—into/ you/ was/ they/all/my/by 

The children were really interested to find out about Artic animals and the reasons that predators and 

prey benefit from camouflage 

 

 

Reminders & Messages  

 

Shining stars: Fen, Freya, Saaya, Alyssa, JoJo 

Work on the Wall: JoJo for her excellent sentence writing 

Headteacher award: Alyssa for showing love towards all her friends in class 

Farm School for Mice class will be on Thursday 13th February  

 

 

 

 

 


